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Message from the Coordinator 
 

Indeed, as the coordinator of this symposium, it gives me a great pleasure to pen some words 

as message to this proceedings of the fourth International Symposium – 2017 of faculty of 

Islamic Studies and Arabic Language, South Eastern University of Sri Lanka. 

The theme of the symposium is “Contemporary Issues in Islamic and Arabic Studies: The Way 

Forward”. This Symposium is a forum for sharing ideas and research work in the continuously 

emerging tracks namely, Islamic Baking & Finance, Islamic Thoughts and Civilization, Islamic 

Law, Linguistic & Translation and Arabic language & Literature. Totally 80 numbers of 

research papers are presented based on a wide Islamic and Arabic perspectives nationally and 

internationally.  

The success of this symposium would have not been possible without the generous support and 

dedication made by many contributors. It is my heartfelt obligation to thank Prof. MMM Najim, 

Vice Chancellor, South Eastern University of Sri Lanka for his excellent guidance and Dean 

of the Faculty of Islamic Studies and Arabic Language for his cooperation. I am also thankful 

to the Keynote Speaker Prof. Abdel-hadi M. Omer Tamim, Professor of Applied Linguistics 

Al-Imam Muhammad Ibn Saud Islamic University Kingdom of Saudi Arabia for accepting our 

invitation among his busy schedule in Sudan to deliver the keynote address at this conference.  

 

Further, I would like to expel my thanks to reviewers for their timely submission of reviewed 

papers in order to organize the symposium as scheduled. I am also grateful to all editorial board 

members and chair of symposium. My special thank goes to Mr. FHA Shibly - Secretary of the 

symposium for his entire effort, academic staff and non-academic staff for the unwavering 

support given by them.  

I cordially greet and wish all the presenters and participants a successful and remarkable day 

at this 04th International Symposium 2017 of Faculty of Islamic Studies and Arabic Language.  

I hope you will enjoy the conference and have a great time in South Eastern University of Sri 

Lanka, Oluvil  
 

 

Mr. MHA Munas 

Coordinator 

Faculty of Islamic Studies and Arabic Language 

South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 

Oluvil  


